
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

7th December 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Year 4 Christmas Party Day - Thursday 17th December 2020 

 

During the afternoon of Thursday 17th December, Year 4 will be celebrating Christmas in their 

classroom with a Christmas Party. 

 

The children are welcome to come to school dressed in their party clothes on this day.  Please 

ensure that it is weather appropriate. 

 

The children will still require their packed lunch/hot school meal as usual as we are unable to 

share food this year. 

 

Looking forward to celebrating! 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Miss C Mansell 

 

 

Year 4 Teacher 


